
Dear customers 
 
 
Thank you for staying at KYOTO MORRIS HOSTEL. 
 
We are temporary closed due to COVID-19 (coronavirus) for the safety of guests, staff and stay-at-
home orders from Japanese government. 
We apologize for causing the inconvenience to many customers but we kindly ask for your 
understanding and cooperation for the circumstances. 
 
· Temporary closed 

7th May ‒ for a while 
※we will let you know about the date of business resumption on our website.  
 
· Cancellation  
Please cancel all the reservations after 7th May. 
We will not charge the cancellation fee during that time at all. 
 
 
・ Contact us 
Phone  075-257-0333  
E-mail  kyoto@morris-hostel.com 

 


